Grupa Ospidéal
Oirthear na hEireann

@relond East

Deputy Duncan Smith, T.D.,

Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

Email: Duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie

Ospidéal Gineardlta Loch Garman
Wexford General Hospital

27 June 2024

Re: PQ 27169/24 —Pharmacy Staff, Wexford General Hospital
Dear Deputy Smith,

| refer to recent PQ in relation to the number of WTE Pharmacy staff, by job title, working in the
Pharmacy Department at WGH. The information requested is as follows:

| trust that the above is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

—

LINDA O’LEARY,
HOSPITAL MANAGER.

Ospidéal Gineardlta Loch Garman
Wexford General Hospital

Bdthar an Bhaile Nua

Newtown Road

Loch Garman Y35 Y17D

Wexford Y35 Y17D

Tel: (053) 9153000
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